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From:

Sent: 19 August 2017 14:51

To: Blackcountrycorestra
Subject: Save Halesowen Countryside

I am writing to implore you to NOT build on the Green Belt Land, this land is vital to our health and well
being,

We have suffered from flooding in recent year and concreting on more green land would cause more as the
water will have not where to go.

I do not understand why derelict area are left untouched, why can the not be used.





